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Thank you so much for considering this measure to increase the amount of funding 

made available to public charter schools. I myself am a teacher at Logos Public 

Charter School in Medford, Oregon, which is chartered through the Medford School 

District. Families choose Logos because of its flexible, hybrid learning options that 

are catered to each student's needs and interests. Every day at Logos, I get to see 

the positive impact that school choice has on students and families. And every day, I 

get to see the hard work that school staff and administration put into making sure that 

every student has the opportunity to meet their full academic potential. This includes 

making decisions around funding and budgets to try to maximize the resources that 

we have to make the biggest impact for students. It makes me excited to think about 

all the opportunity that Logos would have to do more for more students and families 

as a result of increased funding. Again, thank you so much for your consideration of 

this important measure. 

 


